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FACULTY MEMBERSHEIP ON THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES

(Board of Trustees Meeting, February 8, 1976)

Further discussion took place with regard
10 the question of faculty membership on the
Board of Trustees. Members of the Board indi-
cated that they continued to have reservations
concerning this matter and wished to study the

question further,




